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Small UAV Coalition Comments on Security Proposals 
Looks Forward to Promoting Innovation During Development of a Reasonable 

UAS Security Policy 

 
WASHINGTON, DC – May 25, 2017 – The Small UAV Coalition has long supported initiatives 
to expedite the safe integration of unmanned aerial systems (UAS) into the national airspace. 
Such advances include operations that are autonomous, over people, and beyond visual line of 
sight, as well as an unmanned traffic management system (UTM) and a streamlined waiver 
process. 
  
Yesterday, it was widely reported that the Administration and Congress are considering draft 
UAS security policy proposals. The Coalition is confident that the United States can be the world 
leader in ubiquitous UAS services across every sector of the economy and looks forward to 
working with the Administration on its proposal to develop a reasonable security policy. 
 
To that end, the Coalition stands ready to participate in a collaborative process to maintain 
American leadership in innovation and technology. 
 
For more information on the Small UAV Coalition, please visit www.smalluavcoalition.org, 
contact press@smalluavcoalition.org, or follow @smallUAVs on Twitter. 
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